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Candidate sent young voters home for Thanksgiving with food for thought

	I would like to publicly thank Costas Menegakis, Conservative candidate for Aurora-Oak Ridges-Richmond Hill, for taking time

out of his busy campaigning to speak to youth at our youth forum held Friday, October 9.

He answered so many questions posed by young people in our Aurora community.

Aurora high schools Cardinal Carter, St. Max, and Williams were well represented, as well as young graduates and university

students home for Thanksgiving from York University, University of Toronto, University of Western Ontario and more.

Youth issues are important to our whole community and it is great to see a candidate take such an active role in addressing them. 

I urge all young people in Aurora to vote on Monday, October 19th.

Paul de Roos

Youth co-chair

Youth Forum
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